2/22/22, 8:33 PM Re: Gaston Water Well Test Results - dustin.czapla@state.co.us - State.co.us Executive Branch Mail

From: Mary Ann Gaston <mgastonl0@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, Feb 16, 2022 at 2:59 PM

Subject: Gaston Water Well Test Results

To: <travis.marshall@state.co.us>

Travis,

I'm attaching the well test from Green Analytical Lab. I've identified the well in my area, within +/- mile
radius. I will send an email with the test results. The well owners I have contacted so far have much lower
numbers than my test and are able to use a RO system to obtain drinking quality water.

The hydrologist I talked to yesterday said it was too toxic for irrigation, livestock and household use. An RO
system is not feasible. The ratio of clean water to waste water would be huge and then where do dispose of the
extremely toxic water.

Looking forward to your feedback. The CDPHE referred me to Lucas West. I assume he's senior to you. So |
think we're communicating and I don't have to call him.

Mary Ann Gaston

1280 Co Rd 44Zn, Norwood, Co 81423
970-708-0001
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